

## MCE Inclusive Excellence Committee Meeting Agenda

Date: Tues 11/23/2021

Time: 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM

Location: <https://udenver.zoom.us/j/3819057170>

### PRE-MEETING REVIEW

### UPDATES & INPUT

IEC Sub Committee Reports*	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• <b>Leadership</b></li> <li>• <b>Chomp &amp; Chat</b></li> <li>• <b>Lunch &amp; Learn</b></li> <li>• <b>Social / Service</b></li> <li>• <b>Communications</b></li> <li>• <b>Assessment &amp; Evaluation</b></li> </ul>
Questions for the Deans' Office	<p>Write Your Questions Here:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• </li> </ul>
IEC Procedures	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Final 2021-22 Budget <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>⌵ <b>Total: \$1,000</b></li> <li>⌵ Speaker Fees: \$250 (x3)</li> <li>⌵ Community Events: \$250 (e.g., service events expenses)</li> </ul> </li> </ul>
Deans' Office Updates	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• JDEI Convo at Morgridge</li> <li>• Update on the Deans' DEI Advisory Group (w/in the MCE DEI Council).</li> <li>• Request for feedback on the protocol shared last time for IEC/ODEI meetings with faculty search candidates and gather perspective from IEC on how these meetings are working/how Ryan and Mary A can best help facilitate this valuable resource through the search process.</li> <li>• ODEI Fellow Search update (internal).</li> </ul>

*\*Please complete the pre-meeting review **PRIOR** to the meeting. **Bold** updates, questions, and/or topics you would like to discuss during the meeting. Nicole & Tanya will then move the **bolded** items to the meeting agenda; we hope this will facilitate better discussions!*

## TOPIC

## NOTES

<p>Agenda check-in Time: 1 minute Purpose: Decision Facilitator: Leadership</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• What changes, if any, should we make to the agenda?</li> <li>• Welcome &amp; Introductions</li> </ul>
<p>IEC Procedures Time: 5 minutes Purpose: Decision Facilitator: Team Members</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Final 2021-22 Budget</li> <li>• Reminder about pilot for next year</li> <li>• Any follow-up that Leadership should be pursuing?</li> </ul>
<p>IEC Sub Committee Programming Time: 30 minutes Purpose: Discussion Facilitator: Team Members</p>	<p><b>2021-22 Programming</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Year goal: hierarchies (minoritization and/or marginalization driven...power/positionality)</li> <li>• Make sure we are thinking about hybrid / remote attendance options</li> </ul> <p><b>L&amp;L Speaker Ideas</b></p> <p><b>C&amp;C Ideas</b></p> <p><b>Social / Service Ideas</b></p> <p><b>Communication Ideas</b></p> <p><b>Evaluation</b></p>
<p>Deans' Office Time: 15 minutes Purpose: Discussion Facilitator: Assoc Dean</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• IEC Questions for the Deans Office</li> <li>• JDEI Convo at Morgridge</li> <li>• Update on the Deans' DEI Advisory Group (w/in the MCE DEI Council).</li> <li>• Request for feedback on the protocol shared last time for IEC/ODEI meetings with faculty search candidates and gather perspective from IEC on how these meetings are working/how Ryan and Mary A can best help facilitate this valuable resource through the search process.</li> <li>• ODEI Fellow Search update (internal).</li> </ul>
<p>UPCOMING</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>•</li> </ul>